STAUBLI ELECTRICAL CONNECTORS STATEMENT REGARDING CONFLICT MINERALS

Dear Sir or Madam,

On August 22, 2012, the U.S. Securities and Exchange Commission (SEC) approved a conflict
minerals rule as mandated by the Dodd-Frank Wall Street Reform and Consumer Protection Act.
The rule imposes new supply chain reporting requirements on publicly traded companies to
promote transparency and consumer awareness regarding the use “conflict minerals” (specifically
the metals tantalum, tin, tungsten and gold) in their products.

The new reporting requirements are based on concerns that revenues obtained from mining and
transport of conflict minerals finance the ongoing conflict in the Democratic Republic of Congo
(DRC) and surrounding countries and the resulting humanitarian crisis.

Staubli Electrical Connectors has reviewed the existing supplier base and can confirm that there is
no indication that any Staubli Electrical Connector products contain conflict minerals from countries
covered by the definition of SEC.

In situations customer require detailed information on Staubli Electrical Connectors and its
supplier's compliance to the Conflict Minerals Resolutions, Staubli will provide a Conflict Mineral
Reporting Template.
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